
INVITATION TO BID  
#24-044 ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES BUILDING ROOF COATING 

CITY OF O’FALLON, MISSOURI 

 
The City of O’Fallon, Missouri is accepting sealed bids for a roof coating project.  
Specifications are available at www.ofallon.mo.us under Bid Opportunities. 
 
Interested vendors should submit sealed bids clearly marked “Bid #24-044 
Environmental Services Building Roof Coating” to the City of O’Fallon, Attn: 
Christine Grabin, Purchasing Agent, 100 North Main Street, O’Fallon, MO 63366, by 
2:00 P.M. CDT on May 7, 2024. 
 
An optional pre-bid meeting will be held on, April 30, 2024, at the Environmental 
Services Building located at 1550 Progress West Lane, O’Fallon, MO 63366 at 10:00 
AM CDT. Attendance is encouraged, but not required. 
 
The City of O’Fallon reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any 
irregularities.  The City of O’Fallon also reserves the right to select the lowest and/or 
best bidder as determined by the City in its sole discretion. 
 

http://www.ofallon.mo.us/

